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UA Faculty/Staff Choir invites new singers

Date::
January 15, 2020

Do you like to sing? All UA faculty, staff, affiliated personnel, and graduate students interested in choral singing are
invited to join the UA Faculty/Staff Choir! This mixed voice choir is non-auditioned and accepts all singers who wish to
participate. We sing a wide range of choral works, including classical, folk, spiritual, novelty, Broadway, and seasonal
music. We perform several times each year on campus and around the Tucson area.

We rehearse on Mondays and Thursdays, 12:10-12:50 pm, in the Music Building, Room 106. Come join us anytime. First
meeting for Spring 2020 will be Thursday, January 23.

Take a singing break twice a week with the Faculty/Staff Choir and enjoy fellowship with UA employees through choral
music! To learn more, visit our website, (1 listen to us in ashort promotional video 125, or email UAfscpresident@gmail.com
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